Sarah Leach

To: Holly Willford
Subject: RE: B4/2022P

From:

Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 9:14 AM
To: Holly Willford <HWillford@pelham.ca>
Subject: Re:

We have no objections to the addition to lot 1623 on Haist St.as per file#B4#2022P.We are the
residents of ] Haist.G.R.Hubbard and D.Hubbard.Thank you for the information sent
cocerning the above.



